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Foundation Harrow Farm Walk  
Tuesday 23rd May 2017 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are very excited to let you know that we have arranged an additional Forest 
Schools session on the morning of Tuesday 23rd May 2017.   
 
In this session the children will walk further into Harrow Farm woods, observing the 
flora and fauna, in addition to the signs of animal life that may be present in this less 
frequently walked section of the forest.  
 
Following this, the children will walk onto Harrow Farm to learn about a working farm 
and its produce. We have also arranged for some other exciting surprises that will 
become apparent on the day. 
 
On the morning of the 23rd May, children will need to come to school in wellington 
boots and weather appropriate clothing.  Long sleeves and trousers must be worn 
regardless of the weather.  If there has been recent rainfall then children will also need 
waterproof trousers and coats.   
 
The children will be having snack time up in the forest, a healthy fruit snack and water 
will be provided by us. We will be leaving promptly after morning register, returning in 
time for lunch.    
 
Lions Forest Schools on the afternoon of the 23rd May will continue as normal. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this exciting adventure, please do not hesitate to 
ask. In addition, if for any reason you do not want your child to take part in this visit, 
please let the office know immediately. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Aidan Richards 
Foundation Stage Leader 
 


